
 

 
 

Her Majesty The Queen  
 

Maximilian P. 

 

 

 

Ma’am, 

 

 On the occasion of the 70th Anniversary of Your Majesty’s 

accession, I send you the warmest and best wishes of the 

Kaharagian nation. I know that we will join the rest of the world 

in celebrating Your Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee.  

  

 Please accept, Your Majesty, the assurances of my respect 

and highest consideration.  

 

 

 

  

Detroit, 1 February 2022   


